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Across
2. what does Miss Maudie 
beake that Jem, Scout, and 
Dill love
6. What is the name of 
Jem and Scouts maid
8. What drug is Mrs. 
Dubose addicted to
9. what does scout find in 
the Radley tree the second 
time

12. what does Walter 
Cunningham drench his food 
in when he has diner with 
scout and Jem
13. Jem's punishment for 
beating mrs. Dubose last 
_____ Month(s)
15. It is a sin to kill a
Down
1. What does Boo Radley 
stab his mother with
3. How old is Jem at the 
beginning of the book

4. What does Scout find in 
the Radley tree the first 
time
5. what crime is Tom 
Robinson being accused of
7. How old is Mayella 
Ewell
10. what does jem use to 
destroy Mrs. Dubose flowers
11. What is the name of 
Scout and Jem aunt
14. what does scout find 
under her bed


